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A meeting with the mentors
On February 25, 2020, Vice-Rector for Youth Affairs R. Choriev, the Head Coach of the Institute's Board of
Trustees, with the mentors of hydrotechnical construction faculty Z.Ismailova, the head of the department
of youth affairs, spirituality and enlightenment Z.Haydarov held the meeting. The meeting followed by a
lively discussion to further improves the work of mentor coaches. They identified specific objectives and
directions of conducting mentorship activities.
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